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OUR SCHOOL VISION 
East Hamilton Hill Primary School is a high performing school and it is renowned for its commitment to meeting the educational and individualised needs of its 

students.  In partnership with the school community we aim to deliver a high quality learning program in a caring and nurturing learning environment.  

27 Bradbury Road  

Hamilton Hill  6163 

Tel: 9487 9300  
Email: easthamiltonhill.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL                                         Number  16   Term  4  Week 2   October  21  2020 

In Step 2- Student Allocation Process, Part B, we talk 
about Parental Requests. We will ask parents to make 
specific requests for their child in terms of the policy: 
 
 Parental requests need to be made yearly as 

previous requests are not considered.  
 
 Parents who have children with particular needs 

are invited to state their concerns in writing to 
the Principal for consideration. An invitation for 
this will be advertised in the newsletter and must 
be submitted to the Principal via email. Only 
requests received in writing will be considered.  

 
 All parental requests will be considered, but a 

guarantee will not be given.  
 
 Requests for specific teachers and/or classes 

are not accepted, as there must be an 
educational reason based on individual student 
needs.  

 
 The Principal will inform staff, if s/he considers it 

applicable, of parent input prior to the formation 
of classes.  

 
By Friday 20th November, 2020 please send me a 
letter, make an appointment to see me,  
or email me directly if you have any requests at: 
Anne.Christodulou@education.wa.edu.au 
 

DEAR PARENTS/CARERS,  
Welcome back to Term 4!  I hope the holidays went well.   
I thoroughly enjoyed our Bookweek Parade yesterday!  
Thank you to all our students and families who dressed 
up and took part in the parade.  
 
I would like to wish our Interschool Team all the best for 
the Interschool Sport’s Carnival this Friday. It will be 
hosted and held at our school and thank you to Mrs Lucy 
Martin for organising this event. 
 
On Friday the 30th October, 2020 it is World Teacher’s 
Day and we also have Bandanna Day.  We are planning 
to spoil our teachers on that day!  Thanks to Mrs Grady 
Scheiblehner for organising this fundraising event for a 
great cause. 
 
COVID –19 UPDATE 
I am awaiting information from the Department of 
Education regarding the Phase 4 of the WA COVID-19 
roadmap.  These are to be reviewed by the government 
on Saturday 24th October. As soon as I have the 
information I will let you know. 

 
UNIFORM SURVEY 
Thank you so much to the families who completed this 
survey- it has provided us with a invaluable feedback.  I 
will be having a management meeting with members 
from Eclipse Universal to discuss this feedback and how 
we can work together to provide the best service and 
school uniform for our students.  Thanks for taking the 
time to complete this survey. 
 
CLASS PLACEMENT REQUESTS 
We have been busy planning for 2021 since the last term.  
To prepare we look at the Formation of Classes and 
Class Placement Procedures as well as Split Grade 
Information, which we have published on our school 
website.  
 

Please click here for the link:   
http://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/policies/.  

mailto:Anne.Christodulou@education.wa.edu.au
http://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/policies/
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Our next assembly is on Thursday 29 October, Week 3 
of Term 4, performed by Miss Harken’s Rm 16.  Thank 
you to Mrs Rowcliffe’s Rm 15 class for their fantastic 
assembly item  performed last term on Friday 25 
September.  
 
* Due to ‘Dance to the Stars’ dance practice held on 
Fridays  our assemblies will be held on Thursdays in 
Term 4. 
 

www.easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au 

LEADING SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT  
The Leadership Team, including myself, Mrs Grady 
Scheiblehner and Mrs Amanda Bloomfield have been 
attending professional learning regarding Leading School 
Improvement.  It has been invaluable attending this 
course together as we can assess, plan and act on our 
school improvement agenda. 
   
As you all know I practice gratitude daily and I am so 
thankful as I applied and secured a grant from Simone 
McGurk MLA and sent from her office to a total of $250! 
 
Have a great couple of weeks and see you at Miss 
Harken’s Rm 16 Assembly on Thursday 29th October, 
2020. 
 
 
 
 

Anne Christodulou 
Principal 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

to the following students for  
receiving Honour Certificates at our  

Assembly on the 25 September. 

PP Harriet 
Amelie 
Kian 
Elsa 

Room 
1 

Amelia 
Akeem 

Room 
13 

Luka 
Taylah 
Lamia 

Room  
14 

Blake 
Joel 

Ella Davy 

Room 
15 

Rosie 
Tayla 

Room 
16 

Inca 
Lyla 

Room  
17 

Joselle 
Jacob 

Room  
18 

Senema 
Georgina 

 
PE 

Charlie 
Locklen 

 
Music 

Billie 
Jahrey 

 
Science 

Yohan 
Orion 

Noongar Lucas 
Matilda 

TOD Certificates for: 
 

Co-operate 
 

  To be supportive 
and kind,  join in 
and include others 
in group 
endeavours. 

 
 
 

PP Duahn 
 

1 Thomas 
 

13 Josephine 
 

14 Shae 

15 Janelle 
 

16 Brodie 

17 Amy 
 

18 Samara 

Next Friday, 30th October, is National Bandanna Day. The 
Student Councillors will be selling Bandannas for $5.00 
before school, with some premium edition bandanna’s 
selling for $15. All money raised goes towards children 
living with cancer. 
 

Please get behind this great cause.  
 

Thankyou 
 

Grady Scheiblehner 
Deputy Principal 
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www.easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au 

TERM DATES 2020 
 
 

  

Term 4 -   Monday 12  October (no students) 
        Tuesday 13 - Thursday 17   

             December ( students commence) 
 

* Denotes Professional Development Days. 
Students do not attend on these days. 

 
EVENT DATES OCTOBER TERM 4  2020 

 

 Interschool Athletics Carnival - 23.10.20 
                (THIS FRIDAY 23 OCTOBER) 
 
 Assembly Rm 16 -  29.10.20 (THURSDAY) 
 Bandanna Day 30.10.20 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
EAST HAMILTON HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

My Child / Children will not be returning to 
East Hamilton Hill Primary School in 2021.  

(Not applicable to Year 6 students) 
 

Name:_______________________________ 
 
 

Current Year Level: _____ 
 
 

Name:_______________________________ 
 

Current Year Level: _____ 
 
 
Signed:______________________________ 
 
 

Name of School transferring to: 
 
 
____________________________________ 
 
Please return this form as soon as 
possible or contact us on 9487 9300. 

UPDATING CONTACTS 

Please inform the school office of any changes to 
phone numbers or addresses. Keeping up to date 
with all student information is very important  to our 
communication system. 
 
 *If your child will be leaving the school in 2020 
please fill out the slip provided below and return 
asap. 

P & C NEWS  
 

 

 
*Our next P&C Meeting is on Monday 26 October, 
Week 3 of Term 4, commencing at 9.00am. 
* AGM will be held in Week 7, Monday 23 November. 
 
*Please keep an eye out for event notes and 
information coming home soon. 
 
Thank you  
P&C Committee 
ehhpsp_c1@mail.com 

ECLIPSE UNIVERSAL -  
UNIFORM SHOP NEWS  

 

Due to our Professional Development Day (students 
do not attend) on our first Monday of Term 4, the 
uniform opening day will start in Week 2 and 
continues on every odd week, 3, 5, 7 & 9.  
 
 

Orders can be placed on line for delivery or pick up. 
 
 

Email: admin@eclipseuniversal.com.au 
Website: www.eclipseuniversal.com.au 
 

                 (Password - EHPS0016) 
 

mailto:ehhpsp_c1@mail.com
mailto:admin@eclipseuniversal.com.au
https://eclipseuniversal.com.au/
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 BOOKWEEK PARADE 20.10.20 

 
 
 


